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TAKE THE BISCUIT

No journey to Giraff e Café would 
be complete without an eagerly 
anticipated treat — an empire 
biscuit, minty traybake or slice 
of moist carrot cake. And that 
is exactly what many local 
businesses want to experience. 
Take the Biscuit is the newly 
launched delivery service which 
aims to send a selection of cakes 
out city wide and grow both our 
reputation and opportunities 
further for our jobseekers. 

Supported by Aviva’s local 
enterprise community fund, and 
supported by local brokers, Clark 

Thomson, this business is the fi rst 
step towards sending our special 
range of biscuits nationwide. The 
funding has helped purchase new 
equipment, packaging materials 
and developing delivery systems. 

The growth of this enterprise will 
help support our charitable work 
as it aims to train and develop 
the skills of a new generation 
of passionate bakers.  If you 
are interested in purchasing a 
tray of cakes weekly, monthly 
or for special occasions for your 
business, please get in touch with 
Lorna on 449227 for more details.

Aviva staff  literally ‘Take the Biscuits’ out into the 
streets of Perth for local people to sample

CHRISTMAS 
MAGIC 

RETURNS 
TO THE LADE

BAKE YOUR 
OWN AT HOME..  
For a limited Christmas period only 
our two Wee Cookbooks which are full 
of delicious tasty treats are available 
together for just £2.50. Ideal stocking 
fi ller for budding bakers!

More trees, wreaths and 
decorations are decking the 
walls of the garden centre 
on the Ladeside. New this 
year are our Scots-grown 
pot 3ft trees that will last 
year after year at only 
£16.99 each. 

The popular Nordham 
and Fraser trees will be 
available from Wednesday 
2nd December and can be 
ordered from all our venues. 
There are also a full range 
of wreaths, planters and 
much more also available. 
Drop in and enjoy the piney 
smells of Christmas. 
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NEW YEAR - NEW RESOLUTION
Start volunteering!

Just a few hours a week can 
make a huge diff erence to 
people’s lives - and now it’s 
proved to be also benefi cial to 
both the mental and physical 
health of the people who 
volunteer.  

CheckIn and Giraff e have a huge 
team of skilled, committed and 
happy volunteers coming in every 
week to the gardens, kitchen and 
cafés as well as off ering specialist 
support in areas like training, HR 
and business development. In 
return, opportunities for on-going 
training, personal development 
support through its popular buddy 
course as well as social activities 
are available. 

Local businesses are also 
welcomed to come along and 
help throughout the year if a 
volunteering day is available. 
Royal Bank of Scotland 
employees enjoyed a busy, active 
day outdoors recently  helping 
jobseekers create wreaths and 
worked with the art group.

Unusual decorations and indi-
vidually hand-printed cards are just 
some of the delightful and unique 
gifts on sale by the inclusion and 
therapeutic Tuesday Art Group who 
will be holding their fi rst ‘fair’ at 
Mill Street Café on Saturday 5th 
December from 10am onwards. 
Drop in and fi nd out more about 
the group, join a workshop and pick 
some individual pieces. All proceeds 
will support the equipment and 
materials used by the group. 

Tuesday Art Group Christmas Fair

RBS employees enjoyed a busy and 
productive volunteering day in the 

gardens with our jobseekers

Derek & art volunteer, Elle, 
from the Art Group

If you are interested 
in volunteering,
please contact 

James or Anthea 
on 01738 449227.

Giraffe’s First 
Winter Concert

Nothing warms the heart more 
than hearing festive carols 
and music and joining in a 
good old sing along to welcome 
in the Christmas period. Giraff e 
is being joined for its fi rst 
fundraising Winter Concert 
by musicians from Glenalmond 
School, Perthshire Brass, an 
unusual and beautiful recorder 
group and its own community 
choir. 
Tickets are available at Giraff e 
Café  priced £10 which includes 
refreshments and mince pies. 
The event will be held at St 
John’s Episcopal Church on 
Princes Street on Wednesday 
9th December 7pm - 9pm.


